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October 21, 2016 
 
 
Aaron Greenwell, Acting Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission  
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfurt, KY 40602 
 

RE:  Docket No. 2016-00059 
 
Dear Mr. Greenwell: 
 
On behalf of Armstrong Telecommunications, Inc., enclosed is a Motion to Withdraw from the 
above referenced Case.   
   
If there are any questions, I can be reached at 704.782.7738 or 704.699.9451 (cell). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Jerry Weikle 
 
Jerry Weikle 
Consultant to Armstrong Telecommunications, Inc. 
 
 
 
cc: Shawn Beqaj  
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COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY BEFORE THE 
 

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 
 

In the Matter of 
 
An Inquiry Into the State Universal 
Service Fund 
 

) 
) 
) 
) 
 
 

 
 
Docket No. 2016-00059 
 
 
 

MOTION TO WITHDRAW 
 

Armstrong Telecommunications, Inc. (“Armstrong”), a provider of local exchange and 

long distance services, respectfully moves to withdraw from the above listed case.  The 

Kentucky Public Service Commission (“Commission”) issued an Order on February 1, 2016 to 

investigate several aspects of the State Universal Service Fund.  In the Order, the Commission 

allowed parties meeting certain conditions to withdraw.  Armstrong is not an eligible 

telecommunications carrier and does not receive state and federal universal service support.  As 

such, Armstrong meets the conditions to request withdrawal from this case.  Armstrong requests 

that the Commission grant its Motion to Withdraw from this case. 

   

     

Respectfully submitted, 
  

ARMSTRONG TELECOMMUNICATIONS, Inc.  
 
By: /s/ Shawn Beqaj 
Shawn Beqaj  
VP – Regulatory and Interconnection  
  

 
October 21, 2016 

 


